
 
 

May 9, 2016 
 

FACILITATION IN CERTIFICATE FOR DIRECTOR EDUCATION 
 
  
To obtain SECP’s approved ‘Certificate for Director Education’, Executives are required to attend all 
modules of PICG’s Corporate Governance Leadership Skills (CGLS) program and clear an online 
comprehensive test. 
  
In this regard, in order to facilitate those Executives who have attended PICG’s 3 days CGLS program but 
have not completed their comprehensive tests, (thereby not being able to obtain the stated certification 
of Director training required for listed companies by the Code of Corporate Governance 2012) , we are 
pleased to announce that PICG staff shall be available to such Executives using a secure computing 
facility in order to complete the same, at scheduled times over the following weeks: 
  

1.       May 10th to May 13th                      -              9am – 1pm 
  

2.       May 23rd to May 27th                      -              9am – 1pm 
  

3.       1st Ramazan to June 30,2016       -              During ramazan office timings. 
  

  
You may contact the following to schedule a time or if you require any further information regarding the 
above: 
  

         Arjumand Ahmed Shah                 :               arjumand@picg.org.pk                 Ext- 18   

         Shafaq Fauzil Azim                         :               shafaq@picg.org.pk                       Ext- 20 
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